

Republic of the Philippines

Department of EducationREGION XI





Office of the Schools Division Superintendent

March 21, 2024

Division Memorandum

No. 253, s. 2024

To: LOURDES BERNADETTE M. LUAD, RN - Nurse II

Subject: CULMINATION ACTIVITY TO THE G-WORKS PARA SA WASTONG

NUTRISYON

- 1. Attached is an invitation letter from the Office of the Provincial Governor informing the conduct of culmination activity to the "G-Works para sa Wastong Nutrisyon" on March 26, 2024 at the Provincial Capitol Lobby, Davao de Oro.
- 2. Anent to this, you are hereby advised to attend in the above mentioned activity in lieu of Division Focal Person, Gerrypher M. Viernes.
- 3. Transportation and other incidental expenses incurred shall be charged against Division MOOE subject to the usual accounting and auditing rules and regulation.
- 4. Immediate dissemination of this memorandum is desired.

CRISTY C. EPE

Schools Division Superintendent



Address: Capitol Complex, Brgy. Cabidianan, Nabunturan, Davao de Oro Contact No.0951-387-1728 (TNT); 0915-399-7779 (Globe)

Email Address: davaodeoro@deped.gov.ph Website: www.depeddavaodeoro.ph

Doc. Ref. Code	PAWIM-F-019	Rev	00
Effectivity	09.12.22	Page	12 of 12



Republic of the Philippines Province of Davao De Oro OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR



March 11, 2024

CRISTY E. EPE, CESE
Division Superintendent
Department of Education
Davao De Oro

Dear Ma'am Epe:

Greetings!



The Provincial Nutrition Council of Davao de Oro will conduct a culmination activity to the "G-Works para sa Wastong Nutrisyon" on March 26, 2024 at 9:00 am at the Provincial Capitol Lobby, Davao de Oro. The "G-Works para sa Wastong Nutrisyon is a community based-feeding program, which has 27 beneficiaries 7-59 months severely wasted, moderately wasted and severely underweight preschool children identified in the Operation Timbang(OPT). The program was implemented through the provision of food package and micronutrient supplementation to help achieve the ideal body weight for 120 days.

Being one of our partners in the implementation of the said program, you and your focal person are cordially invited to be with us on this activity.

For inquiries, you may contact Ms. Marianita M. Cariño, Nutritionist-Dietitian III of Provincial Health Office through this cellphone at 09504440483.

Thank you for your continued support to the nutrition program

Sincerely,

DOROTHY Governor